

April 2023

Denman Elementary Newsletter

Dates to Remember

4: 1st grade Music Program @ 6:30 PM 5 & 6: Erin's Law presentations

6: Spring Parties/Egg Hunt 2:15-3:15

7 ජී 10: No School

11: PTA Meeting @ 12:00

13 & 14: 4th Grade to Springfield

17-21: Book Fair

18: Challenge Night Open House 4:30-6:00

25: Scottie's Skate Night

27: 3rd Grade to the St. Louis Zoo

28: 5th grade to the St. Louis Science Center

THANK

Thank-you to the families that took the 5 Essentials Survey in March. We were able to collect information to make Denman an even better place to grow and learn.

Candy Bar sales end on April 27th.

A Note from Mrs. Cox

As spring begins, I wanted to take the time to remind families of the dress code that is outlined in the student handbook. Halter tops, midriff tops, strapless dresses/tops, spaghetti straps, and/or low-cut shirts that are revealing are not to be worn. All clothing must fit properly. Bottoms must be at a length no shorter than one's fingertips can reach. Shoes are to be worn at all times. Slippers are not acceptable. Heely shoes can be worn to school. The wheels in the shoes cannot be worn to school.

Believe it or not, this school year is beginning to wrap up. I want to make you aware of a few "save the date" events in May:

5: Athletic Day for 4th and 5th grade students

24: 5th grade recognition @ 6:30 PM

26: Falcon Finale- our all day end of the year celebration